9/2 Bd Workshop Cal-AM

Deadline: 8/26/09 by 12 noon

From:

Warren Shukis <warrenshukis@earthlink.net>

To:

"commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov" <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date:

8/25/2009 12:11 PM

Subject:

Water Rationing in Carmel Valley

Dear Waterboard,

My household of 2 uses, on average, less than 2,000 gallons per month. This includes periods when we have guests. We are extremely frugal and would find it hard to reduce water consumption more. Never flushing and not washing is not an option.

It seems to me that we must not allow additional water connections until Carmel River water can be replaced by another source. We have been in water deficite for many years, and it seems about time that we addressed this head-on. Making existing water customers, that have done an admiral job of saving, suffer more is unfair.

Thank you for reading.

Sincerely.

Warren C. Shukis 10443 Fairway Lane Carmel, CA 93923 831-620-1940

